All-City Marching Band
Rehearsal Information

Rehearsal for the All-City Marching Band will be at Dowling High School on Thursday, September 25th from 4:00 – 5:00. Students should arrive between 3:30 and 4:00. 

The students will rehearse on the soccer field on the northwestern portion of the Dowling campus.  The easiest way to access this space is to use the WDM 17th street entrance and park in the western lot marked Bus/General Parking.

From there the students can walk to the field.  

Please make sure that your student has his/her instrument, music and lyre (which you can purchase from Reiman music, or any other music store.  You may also purchase one from Amazon but make sure that you get the one that works for your student’s brand of instrument)

If you have any questions about this rehearsal or the performance on Friday, September 26th, please do not hesitate to email me.

Have a wonderful week!

Mrs. Schieffer
